
From:
To: Planning
Subject: 3 no. Cottages, Stainsacre
Date: 02 September 2019 06:45:42
Attachments:

Dear Planning
 
I write in connection with the above and also to make sure the application has been validated for
the 3 no. cottages and not one as the acknowledgement letter currently states.
 
iApply only allows for one address to be entered however the notes section and the planning
supporting clearly advises that the application covers all three cottages and lists the names of
the cottages, those being Rigg View, Abbey View and Honey Suckle Cottages.
 
I just wanted to check that the application is considering all three (under the one variation
application) and whether you feel the development description should reflect this.
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any further queries on this.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl Ward
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI
 
Please note: I will be away from the office on the following dates:
30 August and 2 September
 

 

W: www.cherylwardplanning.co.uk
Referrals welcomed
 

 

Forming a commitment to stay with you from the beginning to the end of your planning venture
 

http://www.cherylwardplanning.co.uk/



